

January 2024

Dear Prospective Frome College Parents

Re: Save the Date Message – Y8 Options Evening

We would like to invite you and your child to Frome College on **Thursday 1 February 2024**. The event will give you the opportunity to explore the subject options process for your child should they be successful in getting a place in Year 9 starting in September 2024.

The evening will run from 5.30pm - 7pm and comprise of three activities:

- An Academic Presentation in the Merlin Theatre: this presentation will be given three times.
 It is essential that you attend once only so that you understand the options process and what you need to do with your child. The times of these presentations are: 5.30pm, 6pm, 6.30pm.
- 2. **Pastoral and Inclusion Presentation in the Futures Study Room:** this presentation will be given twice. It is optional for parents who have children with additional needs and/or to find out more information about how to support your child through the transition process. The times of these presentations are: 6pm and 6.30pm.
- 3. **Subject Question and Answer in the Futures Common Room:** this will run from 5.20pm 7pm. It is optional, and for parents and students who would like to find out more about the option subjects from curriculum representatives.

Please note that the parking areas at the college have limited capacity. We encourage parents and students to walk where possible or park further afield, to ease congestion on the night.

If you have any questions about the event, please email office@fromecollege.org We will look forward to welcoming to you to Frome College.

Yours sincerely





